Newsletter



Summer 2025

SUCCESSFUL INAUGURAL SCHOOL YEAR OF THE STUDENT ATHLETE FOUNDATION

The Student Athlete Foundation launched in 2024 and since its inception has raised over \$51,000 for deserving student athletes. This incredible accomplishment was due to the generous donations and support from our fundraisers throughout the school year, including the Fall Tailgate, Spring Cornhole Tournament, Superbowl boxes, and March Madness tournament. While \$51,000 was raised through the end of the 2025 school year, The Student Athlete Foundation began the process of awarding the first scholarships in March 2025 (with \$30,000 raised) and awarded over \$29,000 in scholarships to 8 deserving students for the 2024-2025 school year. The remaining funds will be rolled to the following school year for hosting events and 2025-2026 scholarships.

To closeout the 2024-2025 school year, we want to wish all of our families and supporters a wonderful summer! As we turn the page to next school year, get ready for the return of our successful fundraisers and new partner collaborations, as we continue to raise funds and make a meaningful difference in the lives of student athletes. Click the icons below to check out our website and follow us on Instagram to get up to date information on upcoming events and various avenues to support the foundation.





2024-2025 Highlights

\$51,000 raised through June 2025 \$29,000 awarded for the 24-25 school year

Events including Fall Tailgate & Cornhole Superbowl Boxes & March Madness

New partner collaborations

Check out "Our Partners" on The Student Athlete
Foundation website to see how purchasing products that
support the success of your student athlete will donate
funds with just the click of a button.

Coming Soon! 2024-2025 Scholarship Award Recipient Highlights

In the next few issues, we will be highlighting the incredible recipients of the high school scholarship awards, including:

Damien Pierro, recipient of "The Student Athlete of the Year Foundation Award." Damien will be attending Don Bosco Prep and plays football, wrestling, and baseball.

Kenneth Simmons, recipient of "The Student Athlete Foundation High School Award." Kenneth will be attending DePaul Catholic High School and plays football.

Jordan Drew Khrin, recipient of "The Student Athlete Foundation High School Award." Jordan will be attending Paramus Catholic and plays baseball.